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Downs right investment

Epsom & Ewell Borough Council, The Jockey Club and Epsom & Walton Downs Conservators are pleased to announce that work
will soon be starting on significant improvements to amenities and infrastructure which will greatly enhance the visitor
experience of the famous Epsom & Walton Downs.

A grant of £132,000 secured by the Council from the European Agricultural Fund for Rural Development is boosted by funding of
£18,000 from The Jockey Club and £20,000 from the Epsom & Walton Downs Conservators, and is specified for supporting the
local economy by encouraging visitors.

Councillor Liz Frost, Chair of the Epsom & Walton Downs Conservators, stated “I'm delighted that we’ve managed to secure
significant funding to enhance what is a jewel in the crown of Epsom and Ewell.

“Epsom and Walton Downs, a key and beautiful location in the Borough, is private land which is available to the public for ‘air and
exercise on foot’, providing that this does not interfere with the racehorse training, which takes place in the mornings, before 12
noon Mondays to Saturdays and until 9.30am on Sundays.

“The funding can be used for new amenities and projects only. It will provide a range of new signage, display and information
boards with details of the wildlife, history and geography of this special area and some specially commissioned seating, picnic
tables and bins. There will also be new markers guiding people on walking, cycling and riding routes, and a brass-rubbing activity
trail”.

Councillor Frost added “Epsom & Walton Downs attracts huge numbers of visitors from near and far, especially during the last
couple of years. It’s important that we maintain and protect the Downs in a way that allows people to discover the stunning views,
wildlife and heritage while doing so safely and with due regard to other users”.

Work on the installation is due to start in April and there will be plenty of opportunities to see the project develop and follow
events marking the completion of different parts of the programme - all in time for an official opening and to be in place for use
and enjoyment over the Platinum Jubilee celebrations weekend and beyond.

Epsom & Ewell Borough Council, The Jockey Club and Epsom & Walton Downs Conservators are pleased to be working together
to be able to ensure the Downs are accessed safely by the public with regard to racehorse training, are well maintained and
continue to offer an unrivalled experience in nature.

Simon Durrant, General Manager at Epsom Downs Racecourse, said:

“The Epsom and Walton Downs are totally unique and as The Jockey Club we are committed both to the racehorse training
community who use it as a place of work, as well as the local community for whom it is an important green space.

“I'd like to thank Epsom and Ewell Borough Council for their work in securing this important funding and we’re delighted to be
contributing in our capacity as the landowner and a Conservator to continue to improve the Downs and make them a place which
is safe and enjoyable for all.”
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